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July 30, 2021  

Jane Hewitt, Principal Planner 
Grays Harbor County 
Planning & Building Division 
100 W. Broadway Suite 31 
Montesano, WA 98563 

Re:  Lower Satsop Right Bank Conservation Project - Shoreline Permit Application 

Dear Jane: 

On behalf of Grays Harbor Conservation District, Parametrix is pleased to submit the JARPA and required attachments 
needed for land use approval from Grays Harbor County for the Lower Satsop Right Bank Conservation Project. As you 
know from our early coordination meetings, the purpose of the project is to provide conservation of approximately 
1,950 feet of riverbank and adjacent farmland along the lower Satsop River in order to reduce current aggressive 
rates of erosion, conserve the right bank line, and generally preserve the river’s migration corridor until the Lower 
Satsop Restoration and Protection Program’s Phase II project is constructed (summer 2022). In order for the project 
to be constructed prior to winter and to minimize future bank loss, the project must be constructed this fall. We 
understand that meeting permit review timelines will be a challenge, especially for the shoreline review process. We 
appreciate your assistance in expediting the review process to the extent practicable. 

The following JARPA and attachments serves as the application for the following land use permits required by the 
County: Shoreline, fish and wildlife conservation critical areas, floodplain, and SEPA review. Please contact me should 
you require additional information or have questions during your review. I can be reached at 
tmaclean@parametrix.com or at 503.307.5642. 

Sincerely, 

PARAMETRIX 

 

Taya K. MacLean, MS, PWS, Senior Scientist 
  
cc:  
Michael Nordin, Grays Harbor Conservation District 
Anthony Waldrop, Grays Harbor Conservation District 
Scott Boettcher, SBGH-Partners 
Randy Raymond, Parametrix 
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